
Getac Technology Corporation 

5F.,Building A,No.209,Sec.1 Nangang.,Rd., 

Taipei City 11568, Taiwan 
 

Date: June 19, 2019 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road - Gate A 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

Subject: Request for Confidentiality 

 

FCC ID: QYLEM7511K 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request short-term confidential treatment 

for the following information 180 days after the Grant Date of Equipment Authorization in order to ensure 

sensitive business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the device:  

 
 Test Setup Photos 

 

It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format and correspondent during 

certification review process cannot be granted as confidential documents and those information will be 

available for public review once the grant of equipment authorization is issued. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Chiang 

Getac Technology Corporation 

Tel: +886-2-27857888 

Fax: +886-2-26525865 

E-mail: kevin.chiang@getac.com.tw 


